
                 
 

Friday 20th November 2020 |  Week 6 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Week 6, It has been an exciting week watching our new classroom 
demountables arrive! 

As the weather warms up, we are encouraging all students to wear a hat and to 
bring a water bottle to school. We encourage children to drink water throughout 
the day. Water is vital for our bodies to function and to maintain good health. As 
infants and children can become dehydrated very quickly we encourage lots of 
water drinking and provide regular access to the children’s individual drinking 
bottles throughout the daily routine. 
 
Today we acknowledged those students who have been following our school You 
Can Do It! expectations. These students have been building their skills and 
knowledge to become more confident, resilient, persistent and organised 
learners who get along. Well done to all students and thank you to Miss Gardoll 
for the organisation of this activity. 

Please note Dubbo West Public School will be operational for all students until 
end of day on Wednesday 16th December 2020. Thursday 17th December will be an 
onsite staff development day. 

Thank you to all staff and students that responded in a calm and timely manner 
to our onsite, whole school evacuation today. This was a scheduled practice to 
ensure in the event of a real emergency, that we will be prepared. A reminder to 
all parents/carers to download our School App. A communication message was 
sent via our School App prior to our evacuation today. 

Our next P&C meeting will be held on Thursday 3rd December at 7pm via Zoom. If 
you would like the link for Zoom, please email or phone the school office. We 
encourage parents and families to join us at the P&C meeting. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Nicci Willis 

Relieving Principal 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

You Can Do It! 

Acknowledgement 

Friday 20/11/2020 

Year 6 Health Talk 

Monday 30/11/2020 

Stage 3 Movie Day  

Friday 04/12/2020 

Presentation Day  

Tuesday 08/12/2020 

Year 6 Farewell 

Wednesday 09/12/2020 

Year 6 Pool Trip 

Friday 11/12/2020 

Last Day for Students 

Wednesday 16/12/2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. 



                 
 



                 
 

Week 5 

K Yellow 
Jock Beatty 
Kya Dorrian 

K Green 
Maddison McInnes 
Tayte Smith 

1L 
Harmony Bennett 
Miko Paduga 

1R 
Miah-Rae Thorne 
Harmony Antaw–Weldon 

1H 
Abbey Simmons 
Harper Smith-Dargin 

1S 
Gordon Owen 
Amelia Hickling 

2S/2G 
Shyra Kennedy 
Matthew Morris 

3D 
Chase Burge 
Jayde Sandry 

3G 
Kynaan Burns 
Hayley-Ann Bayliss 

3/4W 
Ali Moin Moin-Ud-Din  
Kyjein Louie-Boney 

3/6F 
Jayden Walker 
Joshua Williams 

4L 
Amarni Hartas 
Hadia Muazzam 

5/6B 
Mitchell Glynn 
Sienna Henry 

5/6M 
Thomas Benson 
Kinjal Maharjan 

5/6N  
Noah Gibbs-McDonald 
Jordayne Morris 

 2020 Canteen Vouchers 


